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Hi,
 
I think the planning polygon for the above application is in the wrong location, based on
the applicants maps and the location of application NYM/2017/0025/FL, an adjoining
cattle track. If it is correct then please let me know as it will have Scheduled Monument
considerations to take into account. The levelled barrow in this field cannot be disturbed
below ground level without consent etc.
 
Best,
 
Nick Mason
Archaeology Officer
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP
U.K.
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